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FIP participants, as well as non-participating fishers, took part in a workshop to train them 

and make them aware of the regulatory framework of the fishery. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 







The federal and state governments are actively promoting awareness within the fishing sector 

regarding shrimp fishery management measures. An illustration of this is the recent 

announcement of the commencement of the closed season for the year 2024. Moreover, they 

are disseminating both physical and digital information about the ongoing inspection and 

surveillance program. 

 

 

 




